
February 11, 2019 

 

The Honorable Sheela Amin 

City Clerk  

City of Columbia City Council 

701 E. Broadway, 2nd Floor 

Columbia, MO 65201 

 

 

Dear City of Columbia Council Members, 

 

In response to the recent media coverage involving the development of affordable housing in 

Columbia, the CCLT recognizes the demand for more affordable housing and the obstacles, 

opportunities and frustration we face as a community to meet the growing need.  The CCLT also 

operates in an open and transparent manner when executing and producing its outcomes as 

spelled out in our Mission, goals and values.  The CCLT embraces a holistic approach to 

addressing this issue that involves the public and private sector and most important our fellow 

citizens who require such housing opportunities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Stanton, President 

Richard Mendenhall, Vice President 

Susan Maze, Secretary 

Alex Labrunerie, Treasurer 

Shirley Rhoades 

Paul Prevo 


